
 
Online Public Involvement 

 Bridge Replacement on  
AL-243 over Cedar Creek 

Franklin County 

SUBMIT COMMENTS TO: 
   

Project DescripƟon 
 

· Replacement of the bridge 
on AL-243 over Cedar Creek 

 
· A detour will be required 

for this project.  The bridge 
will be closed for the 

duraƟon of the project. 
 

· Right-of-way will be 
required for the proposed 

project. 

Comments on the proposed project need to be submiƩed by January 6, 2023. 

The Alabama Department of TransportaƟon (ALDOT) is proposing to replace the bridge 
over Cedar Creek on AL-243 outside of Russellville in Franklin County, Alabama. 
InformaƟon about the project is available to the public for review and comment. Your 
comments may be provided by mail, email, or voicemail described below. Comments 
for the proposed project must be submiƩed by January 6, 2023. 

Mail Comments to:  
ALDOT, North Region 
AƩn: Trent Brannon 
P.O. Box 495 
Tuscumbia, AL 35674  

Online Comment Form   www.ALDOTinvolved.com  
Email  al243-bridge-comments@dot.state.al.us 

Phone  (256) 389-1468 (3 minute limit) 


